
UPDATE  August  28, 2015 
Two OJD eFiling Websites Available Until 2016 (Exact Date to be Announced) 
 
Effective September 1, 2015 Google Chrome will no longer support websites that use Silverlight, including the current 
OJD eFiling website. To address this event, a new OJD eFiling website (HTML 5) that will accommodate Chrome users as 
well as Internet Explorer 11 and above, Firefox, and Safari, was launched on August 28, 2015. The “old” OJD eFiling 
website will remain temporarily active until 2016. 
 

 
 
Users may continue to use the “old” OJD eFiling Website to eFile with the Oregon circuit courts during a transition period 
(ending in 2016) or may begin using the new version, OJD eFiling HTML 5.  Filers can use either site to eFile documents 
with the Oregon circuit courts, but will only be able to continue using the Chrome browser with the new HTML 5 website – 
the “old” OJD eFiling website can still be accessed through Internet Explorer, Firefox, or Safari browsers.   
 

New users coming onboard to OJD eFiling will be directed to the HTML 5 version of OJD eFiling.  
 
What are the System Requirements to use OJD eFiling (File & Serve)? 
 
OJD eFiling – the “old” website 

 

Can be accessed through the following browsers: 
• Internet Explorer 7 and above 
• Firefox 
• Safari 

If your browser does not meet these minimum requirements, please contact your network administrator. 
 

Other System Requirements for the “old” OJD eFiling website: 
 

• Connection Requirements – A high-speed Internet connection is recommended. 
• Minimum Screen Resolution – For best results, a setting of 1024x768 or better is highly 

recommended. If necessary, users can set their monitors to 800x600 pixels, but doing so may 
compromise the graphic display. 

• Document Format – PDF is the only format allowed for attaching documents when using the 
system. 
 

OJD eFiling HTML 5 – the new website  
 

Can be accessed through the following browsers: 
• Chrome 
• Internet Explorer 10 or 11 
• Firefox 
• Safari 

If your browser does not meet these minimum requirements, please contact your network administrator. 
 

Other System Requirements for OJD eFiling HTML 5: 
• Connection Requirements – A high-speed Internet connection is recommended. 
• Minimum Screen Resolution – For best results, a setting of 1024x768 or better is highly 

recommended. If necessary, users can set their monitors to 800x600 pixels, but doing so may 
compromise the graphic display. 

• Document Format – PDF is the only format allowed for attaching documents when using the 
system. 
 
 

- If you are using Internet Explorer 11, you may need to install a Windows service pack. Follow this link to access 
Windows service packs: http://windows.microsoft.com/en-us/windows7/install-windows-7-service-pack-1 

- Please follow this link if you would like to download the Firefox browser: https://www.mozilla.org/en-
US/firefox/new/?utm_source=firefox-com&utm_medium=referral 
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